
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back and a very happy new year. I hope you all had a lovely holiday and 

didn’t eat too much chocolate. It has been lovely to welcome all the children back 

and to hear their holiday stories.  

The term has started smoothly and I have been impressed with how quickly the 

children have settled back into the routine of school. 

There is always a lot happening at school so please keep an eye on the school 

calendar. Below is a reminder of dates for your diary- I have highlighted any new dates 

added after the original document was sent out at the beginning of the school year. 

Spring 2024  

Date Event Comment  

Wednesday 24th 

January 2024   6-7pm  

KS2 Parents 

meeting for SATs  

 

Y6 parents are invited into 

school for an information 

evening regarding Y6 SATs  

Tuesday 6th February 

3.30pm 

KS1 phonic 

screening parent 

meeting  

A letter will be sent out with 

more details  

Tuesday 12th March 

3.30pm  

Y4 Conway 

residential 

Meeting  

An information meeting for 

Y4 parents – in school   

Tuesday 19th March 

3.30pm 

Y6 PGL residential 

meeting  

An information evening for 

Y6 parents – in school  

Tuesday 26th March 

2024 

Wednesday 27th April 

2024 

 

Parents evening   

Monday 15th April & 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Y4 Conway 

residential  

Details shared at Conway 

meeting  

Summer 2024 

Date Event Comment  



Week beginning  

13.5.2024 
Y6 SATs week  

More details including a 

parents information 

evening will be shared with 

Y6 parents  

Monday 20th May to 

Wednesday 22nd May 

2024 

Y6 PGL residential  

More details including a 

parents information 

evening will be shared with 

Y6 parents 

Wednesday 5th June 

2024 
Class photos In school  

Wednesday 5th June 

2024  6pm 

New Starters 

Evening for 

children starting 

Reception in 

September 2024 

In school 

Thursday 6th June 2024 

KS2 9.15-12pm 

EYFS & KS1 pm 1-3pm 

Back up  date 

13.6.2024 

Sports Day 

We have changed the 

running order of sports day 

this year – KS2 will be in the 

morning and EYFS & KS1 

has moved to the 

afternoon. Parents are still 

invited to join us for a 

picnic lunch. More details 

will be given nearer the 

time. 

Week beginning  10th 

June 2024 

Y1 Phonic 

screening  

More details will be shared 

with Y1 parents  

Wednesday 10th July 

2024 

Y6 performance 

6pm  
In school  

Friday 12th July 2024 
Y3 & Y5 

sleepover 
More details to follow  

Monday 15th July 2024 
Reports sent 

home  

This will include Yr 6 SATs 

results. 

Wednesday 24th July 

2024 

9.15-11am 

Y6 Leavers 

assembly  More information will be 

shared nearer the time  

 

May I remind you that we have an open door policy and welcome any 

comments regarding any aspect of school life. Please direct them to the 

school office or your class teacher. 



Enjoy your weekend. 

Wendy Lyon 


